Addendum #1
Iﬂvdc

From: Irgvdc

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Question: Harlingen Corridor Study of FM 509

Good Morning,

Thank you for your interest in the Harlingen Corridor Study of FM 509 RFP. Responses to your inquiry are in red text following
each question below.

e Is there a page limitation on the schedule portion of the response? NO, there is no limitation on the schedule

portion of the response.

e The RFQ (p. 9) states the Executive Summary (4-page limit) should review the respondent’s understanding of the project.
However, the RFQ on page 7 indicates that the Understanding of the Proposed Project is a separate category, with 3
pages. Please clarify the preferred proposal format.

We will allow up to 7 pages for the Executive summary (pg.9) to include the 3 page for the
Understanding of the Proposed Project that is stated on page 7.

Once again, thank you for your interest in the Harlingen Corridor Study of FM 509 RFP .

Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council





